
 
Dear Dr. Rossi, 
 
I want to thank you for the gift of a stethoscope. My name is 
Maribel Castro, and I an incoming medical student from 
Garland, Texas. I am beyond grateful for your generosity in 
providing me my first stethoscope. Your generosity of the 
School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Sincerely,  
Maribel Castro 




